

Financial Services 300 LaPorte Ave PO Box 580 Fort Collins, CO 80522

970.221.6505 970.224.6107 - fax fcgov.com

Memorandum

To: Mayor Hutchinson and City Council Members

From: Economic Advisory Commission (EAC)

Christophe Febvre, Chair

CC: Darin Atteberry, City Manager

Mike Freeman, Chief Financial Officer

Date: February 17, 2011

Subject: Recommendation on Green Building Code Amendments

The Economic Advisory Commission (EAC) has reviewed the Green Building Code Amendments, including the benefit and cost analysis, and received several updates from staff. The EAC, by unanimous approval (six in favor, three absent), makes the following recommendation to City Council:

The Economic Advisory Commission has evaluated the benefit and cost analysis of the Green Building Code Amendments and recommends the proposed building code green amendments for residential and commercial construction be adopted by Council. In addition, the EAC recommends that staff continue to push the envelope to make Fort Collins a leader in this area.